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My heart is broken for the people of Morocco. I extend my heartfelt 
sympathies to each person impacted by the tragic earthquake and deepest 
condolences to those who lost loved ones in the disaster. I pray for the people of 
Morocco during these very difficult times and for the recovery of those injured.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sally Kader 
President and Founder 
The International Federation for Peace and Sustainable Development 
 


